Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From: MARCO PORRAS <bighornts2019@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 2:58 PM

To: Jones, Brad A, EMNRD

Subject: Re: [EXT] Bighorn TRansport Services

Hello Brad! Hope your feeling better. | talked to DOT and they said it should update on 03/09/20.

Thanks for your help

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 6, 2020, at 7:14 AM, Jones, Brad A., EMNRD <brad.a.jones@state.nm.us> wrote:

Mr. Porras,

OCD has discovered that the name of your company registered with the USDOT is not the same
name you have registered with the NMSOS, NMPRC and is not the same as the name provided
on your C-133 application. Please contact me by phone to discuss this issue.

Brad

Brad A. Jones

Environmental Engineer

EMNRD Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
E-mail: brad.a.jones@state.nm.us
Office: (505) 476-3487

Fax: (505) 476-3462

From: MARCO PORRAS <bighornts2019@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 4:23 PM

To: Jones, Brad A., EMNRD <brad.a.jones@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Bighorn TRansport Services

forgot to attache Warrant



